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PRESS RELEASE 

 
Visit in the Region of Western Macedonia 

 
The Ombudsman’s staff visited the Region of Western Macedonia on June 25-29.   
 
Groups of experts along with Deputy Ombudspersons conducted inspections and 
investigations regarding citizens’ complaints as well as work meetings with local 
agents and civil society representatives.  
 
The visit in the Region of Western Macedonia is part of the wider programme of 
controls and inspections of the Independent Authority in all Regions of the country. 
 
The first cycle of visits will be concluded at the end of 2018, when the Ombudsman 
completes 20 years of operation.  
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